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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	                                           Tel: 028 7964 2254

                                          Website: www.tobermoreps.com


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


 
12th October 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

I am pleased to inform you that the member of our school community has tested negative for COVID 19.
 
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Education Authority, and they have advised that the Year 5, 6 and 7 class can return to school on Tuesday 13th October, unless they have developed any COVID related symptoms, as per the information provided at the start of term.
 
I do appreciate there have been many concerns regarding this issue from parents, pupils and the wider school community, but as I reassured you yesterday, every precaution has been taken by myself and the staff during the time that your children are in school to keep everyone as safe as possible,
 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support over the past two days and we look forward to welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 13th October.

 

Parents with any further questions or concerns are welcome to contact me on icheevers766@c2kni.net 
 

Kind regards,
 

Ian Cheevers 

Principal of Tobermore Primary School 
 

